



PO Box 38  
GLENORCHY, 9350

EMAIL [gycommunityassn@gmail.com](mailto:gycommunityassn@gmail.com)  
WEB SITE [www.glenorchycommunity.co.nz](http://www.glenorchycommunity.co.nz)

## **Agenda**

### **Meeting of the Glenorchy Community Association**

**Date - Thursday 7th August 2025**

**7:30pm , Glenorchy Hall**

#### **Committee:**

- Adam Klimeck
- Andrew Green
- John Scott
- Jessica Burke
- Damien Orman
- Ryan Sokolowski
- Kieran McLean
- Radka Murray

#### **1.Introduction & welcome**

#### **2. Apologies:**

**Motion ‘ that the apologies received be accepted’**

#### **3. Minutes of the previous meeting**

The minutes of the July meeting have been circulated and no comments received

**Motion ‘that the minutes be accepted as a true and accurate record of the meeting’**

#### **4. Secretary's report**

##### **Inward correspondence**

QLDC - Inorganics Collections Day planning

QLDC - Notice of Freedom camping bylaw draft proposal

QLDC - Film manager introducing an Australian based film group that will be filming in the area Sept/Oct

Mushroom Group - Looking for an events location

Naomi & Scotty Coates - Pool report

Treetech - Mulching in town

Vadis Geomatics - Helicopter Surveying

Aurora Energy - Looking to put together “Community Hubs” in case of an emergency, suggesting the GY Hall if it meets all the criteria

Summit Shoot - Asked about filming locations, settled on private land use in Paradise

The Supreme Group - Asking about using the green in front of the Red Shed as registration and a photo op on November 25th for a running race, 8-10 am



Dark Sky group - Gauging interest in developing the green behind the skatepark into a star compass

Sam De Reeper - Suggesting concerns regarding the freedom camping draft bylaw

### **Outward correspondence**

QLDC - Inorganics Collections Day for November 8th, advised to bring an extra container

Mushroom Group - Ask local land owners

Treetech - Gave options where to dispose of mulch

Dark Sky Group - Asked to come to the GCA meeting to discuss further in detail

Sam De Reeper - Acknowledged the concerns and taking them into consideration for the GCA formal submission

**Motion 'that the inward correspondence be received and the outward correspondence be approved'**

### **5. Treasurer's report**

Account balances:-

**Motion 'that the treasurer's report be noted'**

### **6. Councillor report**

### **7. General business**

#### **7.1 Dark Sky Group "Dark Sky Compass"**

The Dark Skies Group is proposing a new Sky Compass

#### **7.2 Pool Maintenance update**

Discussing what needs to be done with the pool to keep it operational for the next few years.

#### **7.3 Roadworks and where to allocate resources**

Money has been allocated by the QLDC to update road and pedestrian routes in town.

#### **7.4 Freedom Camping Submission**

Land on an agreed formal submission from the GCA, which includes concerns on safety, waste, rubbish, and meeting the Maori expectations as a Wahi Tupuna site

#### **7.5 Writing an updated letter of support for the Lakeside Community Center**

To better reflect the new project with the new committee members

#### **7.6 Fishing Competition**

No groups have expressed interest in running the fishing competition



### **7.7 Meet the Mayoral Candidates Meeting**

Tentatively 28th August, details to be determined

### **8.0 Any other business**